From: Max Schweiner

To: All Alders; Figueroa Cole, Yannette
Cc: Julia Barnes

Subject: #82925, Beverly Road Improvements
Date: Monday, May 6, 2024 3:30:59 PM

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from max.schweiner@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/L.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Alders,

I am writing to express my support of the proposed plans for reconstruction work on Doncaster/Beverly/Danbury. I
believe improvements to the road surface, roadway drainage, and sanitary sewer main are all sorely needed.

The design before you strikes an appropriate balance between: maintaining existing tree cover, adding “right-sized”
pedestrian access facilities, maintaining parking, adding traffic calming, and limiting road width in this area.

Having moved onto Beverly fairly recently and with plans to stay as long as it suits our family, we look forward to
enjoying the improvements as they are shown.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards,
Max Schweiner & Julia Barnes

4257 Beverly Rd
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